
IMPORTANT UPDATE ON CLASS SCHEDULING RELATED TO THE CHURCH 
BUILDING RENOVATIONS AND COVID-19: 

Due to ongoing building renovations, GCA’s Thursday classes will be using 
two different buildings (both on the Reach Church property) this year.  All 
middle school and high school classes will meet in the Reach Church 
building. All elementary classes will meet in the Bear Daycare Building 
next to Reach Church. All Tuesday classes will meet on the Red Lion 
campus. Please refer to the Schedule Grid for specific classroom 
assignments. 

Regarding Covid-19, we currently have no specific guidelines in place other 
than to ask families to use caution and common sense if they experience 
Covid-19 symptoms (refer to our ‘Medical’ policy on page 9 of the Student-
Parent Handbook on the website). We continue to monitor government and 
CDC recommendations and will communicate any changes that affect 
GCA’s policy.  

GCA has been a blessing for homeschooling families for over 20 years, and 
we will continue to be a thriving, Christ-centered learning 
community.  Please join together in prayer for the leadership staff, teachers, 
parents, and students.  By the grace of our Lord Jesus, we will move 
forward together in growth and unity as we trust His loving and Sovereign 
plan.   

In Christ Alone, 

The GCA Committee 
 


